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October 11, 199, P

The Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
Subject: Nuclear Power Plant License Renewal
Proposed Rule
Duke Power Company Comments
Dear Sir:
In the Federa)l Register (55FR29043) dated July 17, 1990, the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission published for comment a proposed rule to
establish the requirements that an applicant for renewal must
meet.

Duke Power Company has reviewed the proposed rule and concurrs
with the comments submitted by NUMARC and the NUBARG Policy Committee.

Very truly yours,

Mo® B Toedeun,

Hal B. Tucker
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